
 

 
 
 
 

The Nottinghamshire County Council (Hardigate Road and Radcliffe 
Road, Cropwell Butler)(30 M.P.H. Speed Limit) Order 2022 (8344) 

  
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Nottinghamshire County Council HAS MADE an 
Order under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, the effects of which will be, in respects 
of roads at Cropwell Butler in the Borough of Rushcliffe:- 
 
1. The following lengths of road shall have a speed limit of 30mph:- 
 
(i)  Hardigate Road in Cropwell Butler 
  
 from a point 91 metres north-west of its junction with Grange Park in a north-
 westerly direction for a distance of 81 metres. 
 
(ii) Radcliffe Road in Cropwell Butler. 
 
 from a point 184 metres west of the centre line of its junction with Hardigate Road in 
 a westerly direction for a distance of 47 metres.  

 
Relevant documents may be inspected at the following locations:- 
 
 (a) The Nottinghamshire County Council, County Hall, Loughborough Road, 

West Bridgford, Nottingham NG2 7QP.  
 (b) Bingham Library, Eaton Place, Bingham, Nottinghamshire, NG13 8BE 

Or by visiting the County Council’s Website consult.nottinghamshire.gov.uk 

 
The speed limit has replaced the previous National Speed Limit of 60mph. The extended 
30mph speed limit will help to reduce the speed of traffic entering the village. 
 
THE ORDER WILL COME INTO FORCE ON THE 21st DAY OF NOVEMBER 2022. 
 
Any details you provide may be shared with Nottinghamshire County Council as 
appropriate. If you’d like to find out more about how we use your data, please see our 
Privacy Notice: www.viaem.co.uk/privacy-notice-for-the-public/ 
  
Improvements Manager 
Via East Midlands Ltd 
Bilsthorpe Depot 
Bilsthorpe Business Park 
Bilsthorpe 
Nottinghamshire 
NG22 8ST 
or e-mail TMconsultation@viaem.co.uk 


